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You are hereby notified that on this date the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission 

(“Commission”) has caused the following entry to be made: 
 
On June 23, 2022, the Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor (“OUCC”) filed a 

Verified Petition requesting the Commission commence an investigation to assess the need for 
monthly reporting of residential customer arrearage and utility service disconnection data by all 
jurisdictional Indiana utilities with 8,000 customers or more. The OUCC served a copy of its 
Verified Petition on all jurisdictional, rate-regulated Indiana utilities with 8,000 customers or more, 
except for Elkhart Municipal Water Works and Marion Municipal Water Works (collectively, 
“Respondents”). 

 
Accordingly, the Presiding Officers notify Respondents of this proceeding and set this 

matter for a Preliminary Hearing and Prehearing Conference at 2:30 p.m. on August 17, 2022, in 
Room 222 of the PNC Center, 101 West Washington Street, Indianapolis, Indiana. 

 
IT IS SO ORDERED. 

 

 
 James F. Huston, Chairman 
  
 

 

 Sarah E. Freeman, Commissioner 
  
 

 
 Date: July 13, 2022 

 

CBruce
New Stamp


